
 

BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA, QATAR 

 

BHPS/CIR.NO.17/2022-23                                                                                                                Date: 16-06-2022 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Bhavans! 

 

This is to bring to your notice that CBSE has issued notification CBSE/ LOC/2022-23 on 8th June 

2022 regarding registration of students for Class X Board Examination in March 2023. 

 

 You are requested to pay QR 750/- towards Examination fee for Registration, Centre charges, 

Migration Certificates and Assessment Charges etc. Kindly pay the amount to the Accounts 

Department on or before 10th July 2022. 

 
With warm Regards 

   

Principal 

16/06/2022  
 
 
 


